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Community
Building responsible citizens
Achievement
Promoting excellence in education


All year 6 students that were a recipient of the CSEF (Camps, Sports and Excursion Fund) this year, are entitled to a free uniform package to begin Year 7 at MEC. 
These forms were handed out last week and need to be back as soon as possible to ensure they are accepted and that their orders can be filled in a timely manner. 
Please hand these forms directly to MEC or we can scan and email if necessary.


REMINDER - Our assembly is now held on a Friday morning where all awards are presented.  The change is certainly having a positive effect on our students. 
Mother Goose Club
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· Program held on Fridays
· Children 0-Preschool welcome
· 9.30am in the multi-purpose room
· Fun, songs, rhymes and stories
· Free morning tea
Around school this week :

Staff have been busy working on reports, preparing students for the end of the year events such as our Community Carols evening and Year 6 Graduation and looking at preparations for next year.  Earlier this week a note was sent home outlining our plans for transition right across the school.  At times there can be a misconception amongst parents that a Year 1 student who is in a P/1 class isn't as challenged as a Year 1 student in a 1/2 class.  To dispel this myth it is important to understand ALL students are provided with academic challenges appropriate to their own level of learning in whatever grade they're in.  Further to this are some results from a couple of year 1 students who were in the P/1 class this year to reassure parents all students have the opportunity to thrive at our school.
 
Student A
Student B
*Reading Level 30 (end of year 5/6)

*Reading Level 30 (end of Year 5/6)
*OnDemand reading test 6.9 (end of
  year 7)

*OnDemand reading test 4.6 (half
  way through year 5))
*Year 2 Mathletics test – 81%

*Year 2 Mathletics test – 68%
*OnDemand General Maths test (60
  questions) 2.7 (near end of year 3)

*OnDemand General Maths test(60
  questions) 3.1 (end of year 3)
*93% spelling of 100 most used 
  words

*96% spelling of 100 most used
  words











Calendar 

November
25th 
Step Into Prep Transition Day
29th 
Year 1 Daycare Visit

December
1st 
SRC Hospital Visit
2nd
Year P/1/2 Grandparents Day
6th 
Transition Day
8th 
Finance Meeting 3.30pm
9th 
School Council Meeting 
12th 
Year 6 Graduation Dinner
15th 
Community Carols
20th 
End of Term 4 

This week’s value in focus is :
Community - Citizenship
Being a valuable member and making meaningful contributions to the community
Contact us :
Principal – Katie Lovel 5468 1111   dunolly.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
tiqbiz app – go to your app store and search tiqbiz, once loaded search for Dunolly PS
Respect
Developing tolerant, considerate individuals
Resilience
Creating problem solvers ready to accept challenges

PFA NEWS
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Christmas Raffle
Raffle books have been sent home today, there are 29 prizes to be won.
Tickets are $1.00 each.
Please sell some tickets to family and friends and return your book by Monday December 12th (All books either sold or unsold must be returned please).
The raffle will be drawn at the Community Carols on Thursday December 15th


CANTEEN BITES
Special for tomorrow:
Beef Lasagne and Salad for $3.00
Next Friday December 2nd will be the last canteen for this year.


2017 STEP INTO PREP – 
KINDER TRANSITION
Students attend for the whole day on the following dates:
Friday November 25th
The last day for Term 4 is on Tuesday December 6th



STUDENTS OF THE WEEK
Prep/1 – Thang Nguyen
Year 1/2 – Bryce Thompson & Kaleb Ricardo
Year 3/4 – Chloe Goodwin & Tyson Hoban
[bookmark: _GoBack]Year 5/6 – Hope Johnston, Millie Adcock, Caleb Di Biase & Neville Stratford
Principal’s Award – Lincoln Hopf 
Artist of the Week – William Soulsby
Auslan Award – Thang Nguyen 

LAST WEEK’S STUDENTS OF THE WEEK
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Year 6 Graduation
The Year 6 graduation is almost upon us, last week invitations were sent home (designed by Rogie). RSVP’s and money are expected back to school tomorrow. Miss Holding has gone over in class the dress code expectations for students, it would be lovely to see the students make an effort for the night, as these moments in time make great family memories to look back on.
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